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Don’t forget!                                        

4-H Bad Weather Policy  

  No School in Bourbon 

County =  No 4-H Events 

 

 

Lois Carter                                                                      
County Extension Agent                                                             
for 4-H Youth Development                                                        
Email: lcarter@uky.edu 



Public Notification of Procedure for Filing a Complaint: 
The Cooperative Extension Service prohibits discrimination in its programs and employment on the basis of race, 

color, age, religion, gender, disability, or national origin. 

To initiate a complaint at the college level, contact Tim West in the Business Office at 859-257-3879. At the 
University level, Terry Allen and Patty Bender in the UK Office of Institutional Equity and Equal Opportunity  

(859-257-8927) may be contacted. Additionally, employee or clientele complaints involving any research or 
extension sponsored program or activity may be directed to the USDA, Director Office of Civil Rights,  

Room 326-W Whitten Bldg., 14th & Independence Ave. SW, Washington DC 20250-9410 (202-720-5964).  





 

 

 

The Kentucky 4-H Foundation is proud to be part of the Kentucky Farm License Plate Voluntary Donation 

Program. Since 2012, Kentucky Farmers have the option to make a $10.00 voluntary donation when they purchase or renew 

their license plate. Commissioner of Agriculture, Ryan Quarles, will again equally divide the amount raised among 4-H, FFA 

and Kentucky Proud. In 2022, Ag tag raised $609,000.61; with the 4-H portion being $202,074.37. These funds benefit all 

levels of Kentucky 4-H. The Kentucky 4-H Foundation splits the donations equally between the county from which the funds 

originated and the Foundation itself. The Foundation uses its half to support state level programs. The other half supports 

county programs where the donation originated, making this a great opportunity for local 4-H councils, clubs, and members to 

increase financial support for their program. 

Please consider making a $10 donation as you renew your Kentucky Farm License Plates.  

Your support is greatly appreciated!  


